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Owl Power - Weekly Update
Week of: Nov. 11 - 15, 2024 & Nov. 18 -22, 2024

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca 

-

~~~~~~ Fall Break - No School for Little Owls ~~~~~~
Check out the Ochre Park School Website for some community events geared for children.

Metis Week - November 18 - 22 we will be celebrating Metis Week! Metis
week celebrates the heritage, history, and contributions of Metis people to
Alberta and Canada with events held across the province. The term “Metis”
in section 35 of the Constitution Act, 1982 does not encompass all
individuals with mixed First Nations and European heritage; rather, it refers
to distinctive peoples who, in addition to their mixed ancestry, developed
their own customs, way of life, and recognizable group identity. Over the
course of the week, your child(ren) will learn more about the Metis people’s
identity and traditions through activities and conversations around the
Metis jig, fiddle music, the Metis sash, their language, and art. 

Coming Up Quick!
December 2 - PD Day - no school
December 3-5 - Christmas Store Shopping
December 6 - Monthly Assembly
December 19 - Christmas Concert
December 20 - PJ Day!

SPSD Holiday
Card

Submissions
Due

Internet Safety
I.C.E.

Presentation at
Redwater School
@ 4:30 - 6:30pm 

Kindergarten 
K2 Day!

Team Colour
Day!

Monthly
Assembly at 9:15
All Owl Families

Welcome

Friendly Reminder
Please ensure you label all your Little Owl’s
winter wear, including their boots, mittens,
scarves, and touques. We have many Little
Owls with the same items and we want to
avoid any mix-ups. 

BearTracks Orders
Due today! 

Payment in full
please.

https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/






 OP Driving Loop
 

       Please continue to use the driving loop to drop your child off and pick your child
up at the start and end of the day. You can go around the loop as many times as
needed. You are also welcome to park in front of the school on the far side of the
chain link fence (on the same side as the main road) or in front of the green field
along the road. 
        Thank you for your continued care and diligence in keeping all of our Owl
Community safe at morning drop-off and after school pick-up, as well as refraining
from parking in front of and blocking our neighbour’s driveways. 

Sturgeon Public School Division Holiday Card
       Little Owls are invited to submit a drawing of a Christmas/holiday
scene. One submission will be chosen per grade category and then
reproduced for this year’s holiday cards. Please note that this is not a
class project - artwork should be done at home and submitted to the
school.  Click the link here for more information.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cph8GoW2v8DErkDniSEL1R641gutAkMl/view?usp=sharing

